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The National Black Catholic Congress, Inc. 

The Daniel Rudd Fund 

The 2019 Daniel Rudd Fund Grant Cycle 
will open on July 1, 2019 at 8:00 AM EDT 

The closing date is September 1, 2019 at 5:00 PM EDT  

The Daniel Rudd Fund (DRF)  

 
Established by the National Black Catholic Congress (NBCC) in 2013 as a result of donations to the Congress to promote the ministry of Black Catho-
lics, the Fund financially supports organizations that promote the NBCC Pastoral Plan and leadership among African American Catholics. The goal is to 
assist new and existing organizations that need financial help to further promote the Gospel in their parishes, schools and communities. 

 

In its initial year, 2014, the Fund granted $95,000 to 12 organizations throughout the nation; the following year (2015) resulted in 27 awarded grants 
equaling $95,000. During the 2016 Grant Cycle, 40 grants were awarded totalling $62,500. 
 
The grant process is conducted entirely on-line. You must be able to provide information about your organization: founding date, the committee chairs 
or officers; history; mission; and information about the program for which you are applying for funding, such as scope and budget. Only applications 
submitted through the online grant system prior to this date and time will be considered for funding. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION/APPLICATION VISIT: https://www.nbccongress.org/daniel-rudd-fund.html 

 

Contact Michael Tran for more information  at 

864.331.2620 or MTran@charlestoncatholic.org 

What We Have Seen and Heard;                     
A Reflection And Dialogue on Peace          

For Teens 

 

SATURDAY, MAY 11, 2019       10:00 A.M.—2:00 P.M. 

ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON                                                                                       
8 GILLIN DRIVE                                                                                                 
MAULDIN, SC 

SPONSORED BY  

ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON AND THE DIOCESE OF CHARLESTON               
OFFICE OF ETHNIC MINISTRIES 

CONTACT ETHNIC MINISTRIES FOR MORE INFORMATION  

864.331.2627 OR Kmerritt@charlestondiocese.org 
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Keepers of the Word Drum Team 

 

2019 Annual Tekakwitha Conference 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 17-21, 2019 
Sharonville, Ohio 

Sharonville Convention Center 
11355 Chester Rd, Cincinnati, OH 45246 

WORKSHOP PROPOSAL FORM—DEADLINE 4/20/2019 

For more information on the Conference go to: 

https://tekconf.org/conferences 

 

Black Elk's canonization would take at least 15 years, speaker says... 

https://m.rapidcityjournal.com/news/local/black-elk-s-canonization-would-take-at-least-years-speaker/article_a6eb97ef-3e13-5948-b5f4-f2d9c14c639f.html  

 

 
 

  St. Kateri Tekakwitha Feast Day         
           Celebration    

    Saturday July 13,   12:00 noon - 3:00 p.m. 

              Our Lady Of the Rosary Catholic Church 

                           Greenville, SC  

For more information contact the office of Ethnic Ministries 

https://tekconf.org/conferences#
https://m.rapidcityjournal.com/news/local/black-elk-s-canonization-would-take-at-least-years-speaker/article_a6eb97ef-3e13-5948-b5f4-f2d9c14c639f.html
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For more information:  http://www.lykeconference.com 
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Approved by the U.S. bishops during their Fall 2018 General 

Assembly, Open Wide Our Hearts: The Enduring Call to Love 

- A Pastoral Letter Against Racism asks us to recall that we 

are all brothers and sisters, all equally made in the image of 

God. Read the full text and check out the educational           

resources and parish resources that were created to           

accompany the pastoral letter against racism.  Download the 

letter here.ore.  

http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-dignity/racism/upload/open-wide-our-hearts.pdf 

Xavier University, institute to be hub 
for sainthood causes of                     
African-American Catholics

 

August 3, 2018 | admin 

http://themiscellany.org/2018/08/03/xavier-university-institute-to-be-hub-for-sainthood-causes-of-african-american-catholics/  

An Article from : 

https://youtu.be/Mx2cHsObPdw 

http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-dignity/racism/index.cfm
http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/human-life-and-dignity/racism/index.cfm
http://store.usccb.org/open-wide-our-hearts-p/7-606.htm
http://themiscellany.org/2018/08/03/xavier-university-institute-to-be-hub-for-sainthood-causes-of-african-american-catholics/
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Tune in to “A Ministry Moment”  every Monday Morning at 7:10 a.m. in the upstate on 

radio channel 107.3 FM. During the Tom Joyner in the Morning Show.  Or follow us 

on the web at  http://sccatholic.org/ministry-moment. 

What We Have Seen and Heard : A  Reflection and Dialogue on 
Peace.  A Parish , School, and Community Event. 

This is a gathering in response to the recent racial turmoil in our country that has 

put a spotlight on the ñracial divideò that exists in American.  This interactive        

experience is being facilitated by Kathleen Merritt and the staff with the Office of 

Ethnic Ministries.  The dialogue will focus on a pastoral letter written by Bishop Edward K. Braxton 

of Belleville, Ill.—The Racial Divide in the United States: A Reflection for the World Day of Peace 

2015.    

If you are interested in hosting one of these gatherings in your parish, please contact the Office of 

Ethnic Ministries and we will bring the program to you.  Over 800 Catholics in the Diocese of 

Charleston has participated.   Peace begins with you and me!  

Encountering Christ in Harmony - A Pastoral              
Response to Our Asian and Pacific Island Brothers 
and Sisters 

  

The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops during its Plenary As-
sembly in June 2018, approved as a formal statement, 

Encountering Christ in Harmony: A Pastoral Response to Our Asian 
and Pacific Island Brothers and Sisters. 

 

"The goal of this response is to make Asian and Pacific Island Catholics 
feel at home, both in the Church and in the United States, while being 
able to preserve the richness of the spiritual and cultural backgrounds 

that they bring as contributing member of the Body of Christ. Our hope is that it will be utilized by 
Catholic dioceses, parishes, and small faith communities in the United States to develop their own 
plans of action and pastoral outreach to Asian and Pacific Islanders in the United States."   Order 
your personal copy today at USCCB's online store, call 1-800-235-8722, or 
email css@usccb.org. Remember to use product code number 7-576 when placing your order.  

Approved 
ALL ARE INVITED! 

St. Martin de Porres Catholic School in Columbia, S.C., Annual Fundraising Gala  will 
be held on Saturday, April 27, 2019 at St. Josephôs Catholic Church Parish       Cen-

ter. The Center is located on 3600 Devine Street, Columbia, SC at 7:00 p.m. Call 
803.254.5477 for more information. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011VAF5Gf5PU07NbivxvFDOjMK5SY-S7JNmcoz5A2_dNmaAdPXveWy6CaG_4pko-rA5MMmjqZZKUig0S0zYu-tXiSyPm7bN8ykkxQhTmihzFJGnuKgFQwddkmUof5YagYJsUx89PZRHtW86jPTkntYfoJ6wHI_sDXRBcmvXyGmBgh8wO5YhD2tZl2fZ7OqKgJ0DgXTRPE9FqA=&c=anOItIAnR3uSGwEckCDex
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011VAF5Gf5PU07NbivxvFDOjMK5SY-S7JNmcoz5A2_dNmaAdPXveWy6CaG_4pko-rA5MMmjqZZKUig0S0zYu-tXiSyPm7bN8ykkxQhTmihzFJGnuKgFQwddkmUof5YagYJsUx89PZRHtW86jPTkntYfoJ6wHI_sDXRBcmvXyGmBgh8wO5YhD2tZl2fZ7OqKgJ0DgXTRPE9FqA=&c=anOItIAnR3uSGwEckCDex
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011VAF5Gf5PU07NbivxvFDOjMK5SY-S7JNmcoz5A2_dNmaAdPXveWy6Mis80xCI2CFLRSMJyvEMp81sdUnhutpHCovR61SewQRDrF6mxTfFSil7zSZeFNjZpNbjsBv9vOHWyD_C_Tn_3ks3kg3HZOdZgRkeEcXP9hMdV8uddrYE-8-NoulfvUzlKvh3HpS-f3TYxPYyfNJd2hVkCTSGBgZxbZxhcf55kGgYk9e
mailto:css@usccb.org
http://store.usccb.org/encountering-christ-in-harmony-p/7-576.htm
http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/cultural-diversity/index.cfm#
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCR_eSxFBVn0pBjj2Y0aOapQ 

ñAn Afternoon in the Upstate with the Roman Catholic Diocese of Charlestonò. Tune in for Singing, 

storytelling and a Christmas message from Bishop Robert E. Guglielmone, Bishop of Charleston. 

Fr. Jay Scott Newman and Fr. Michael Okere will also join us and share the good news. Our cook-

ing segment, ñSister Act 2 in the  Kitchenò, with Sr. Pamela Smith and Sr. Roberta Fulton will pro-

vide you with two delicious and easy one pot recipes. Fr. Patrick Tuttle OFM, will share our tradi-

tional Christmas Story, ñIf I Were a Gooseò. The St. Anthony of Padua Catholic School choir will 

perform a special Christmas song.  And Karl Rogozenski, Regional Coordinator for Upstate Catho-

lic Charities, will walk us through a segment of ñCatholics in Actionò.  Our Co-hosts are Lillie Golden 

and Ted Phaeton. 

 https://youtu.be/DaJkJnGCCbI 

Photo Gallery  

 

ñAn Afternoon in the Upstate with the Roman Catholic Diocese of Charlestonò 

Guided By Sr.Roberta Fulton, SSMN  

Stations of the Cross Our Lady of La Vang Catholic Church 

https://youtu.be/DaJkJnGCCbI


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCR_eSxFBVn0pBjj2Y0aOapQ/featured?disable_polymer=1 

 https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLMG0gthkywWacWJF4yKbSUcpgd9uamCKE 

ñA Ministry Momentò   

http://sccatholic.org/ministry-moment      

What We Have Seen and Heard, A Reflection on Peace 

https://www.facebook.com/dialogueonpeace 

         Black Catholic Ministry                                              

https://www.facebook.com/BlackCatholicinCharleston 

Asian and Pacific Islander Ministry                                           

https://www.facebook.com/DioceseofCharlestonAsianMinistry 

Native American Ministry                                                       

https://www.facebook.com/DioceseofCharlestonAsianMinistry/ 

 

204 Douthit Street, Suite A1 

Greenville, SC 29601 

Phone: 864-331-2627  

Fax: 864-331-2631 

Kathleen Merritt  

Director KMerritt@charlestondiocese.org 

864-331-2633  

Sr. Roberta Fulton, SSMN, Assistant Director for the 

Evangelization of African American Catholics                 

864-704-6559  RFulton@charlestondiocese.org 

Thuong (Michael) Tran  

Assistant Director , MTran@charlestondiocese.org 

864-331-2620 

Rebecca McNamara                                                                    

Administrative Assistant 

 rmcnamara@charlestondiocese.org   864-331-2627 

Rev. Michael Okere  

Vicar for Black Catholics    803-254-6862          

Rev. David Q. Phan OFM 

Vietnamese Ministry    864-233-7717  
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